From: Pete Walter

To: "Lynne Charriere"
Subject: RE: Meeting for AN-16-0004: Annexation of 35.65 acres
Date: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 11:23:00 AM

Dear Mr and Mrs. Charriere,

| wanted to make sure that you know that the Serres property annexation public hearing has been continued to
January 9, 2017 for the Planning Commission and February 1st 2017 for the City Commission.

Thanks,

Pete Walter, Planner
City of Oregon City

From: Lynne Charriere [mailto:jlcharriere@comcast.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 1:11 PM

To: Pete Walter <pwalter@ci.oregon-city.or.us>
Subject: Meeting for AN-16-0004: Annexation of 35.65 acres

Mr. Walter,

We understand that there is a meeting on this annexation, scheduled for Nov. 14th. A notice was mailed property
owners within 300 feet. We heard about this from neighbors in the Winston Hills subdivision. Our property adjoins
this to the north east, outside of the city and urban growth boundary. Our property is 15990 and 15998 Umber View
Lane. Just wondering why we weren't notified of this meeting. Please notify us of any further meetings.

Thank you,
Jim & Lynne Charriere

503-655-7938
Sent from my iPad
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